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June 2021 
 
 
Dear Saints, 
 
Holy greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. 
 
I am very thankful to God for His faithfulness.  He is bringing us to the end of this pandemic.  I trust 
you will remain vigilant and continue to practice washing hands, the wearing of masks and other 
practical measures until the all clear is given. 
 
All Churches of Christ Written in Heaven can be opened by the pastor’s direction.  The pastor must 
use all wisdom and discretion. Observe the laws of any local governments, city, county and state.   
 
We have lost love ones to this dread disease and yet we are thankful for God’s mercy. 
 
We are planning a shortened “Holy Convocation” in Waycross, GA for 2021. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Yours In Christ, 
 
Bishop Willie J. Jones 
 
Presiding Bishop W.J. Jones 


